Town Of Oakboro

Board of Commissioners Minutes Public Hearing June 5, 2017 7:00 PM

The Board of Commissioners for the Town of Oakboro held a Public Hearing on June 5, 2017 to present the 2017-2018 Budget for the Town of Oakboro. Members present were Mayor Burgess, Commissioner Efird, Commissioner Broadway, Commissioner Huneycutt and Commissioner Harvey.

Mayor Burgess opened the Public Hearing and presented the 2017-2018 Budget and asked if anyone would like any explanation or discussion.

Commissioner Harvey made a motion to approve the 2017-2018 Budget for the Town of Oakboro. Commissioner Efird seconded the motion and it carried, unanimously.

Commissioner Broadway made a motion to adjourn meeting. Commissioner Harvey seconded the motion and it carried, unanimously.

This the 5th day of June 2017.

Doug Burgess, Mayor

Patti W. Efird, Tøwn Clerk